
CFP for ALA 2025 
The T. S. Eliot Society will sponsor two sessions at the 2025 annual conference of the 
American Literature Association, May 21-24, 2025, at the Westin Copley Place in 
Boston. 
  
Please send proposals (up to 250 words), along with a brief biography or curriculum 
vitae, to Professor Emerita Nancy K. Gish (nancy.gish@maine.edu.) Submissions must 
be received no later than January 15, 2025. 
  
For information on the ALA and its 2025 meeting, please see the ALA website 
at americanliteratureassociation.org  
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